Schellin, Sharon (DCOZ)

From: Studhalter, Casey (DOEE)

Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2021 9:07 PM

To: Schellin, Sharon (DCOZ)

Cc: Johnson, Katherine (DOEE); Cain, Alexandra (OAG)

Subject: DOEE comments on ZC Case 20-08, Howard University Campus Plan
Ms Schellin,

The Department of Energy and Environment does not have any formal comments to submit for the record on Zoning
Commission case 20-08 for the Howard University Campus Plan. We did participate in a prehearing call with the project
team and shared some notes with them at that time. Thank you for this opportunity to comment, however we have
nothing to add at this time.

Additionally, a more substantial, full regulatory compliance review by DOEE and other appropriate agencies, including
the Environmental Impact Statement Form process, Stormwater Management Permit review, and Green Building Act
and DC Green Construction Code compliance, will occur during the permit application process for individual projects.

Best,

Casey Studhalter

Green Building Program Analyst
Urban Sustainability Administration
Department of Energy & Environment
Government of the District of Columbia
1200 First Street, NE 5t Floor
Washington, DC 20002

Cell: (202) 309-1448

Web: doee.dc.gov

With Mayor Bowser adjusting the District of Columbia’s operating status in response to coronavirus (COVID-19), | will be
teleworking during this time. | can still be reached at casey.studhalter@dc.qov and (202) 309-1448 during this time.
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